
Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
February 9, 2020 

Parish Mission 

We are one Church: loving Jesus, 

serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 

We are a vibrant Catholic church 

serving a diverse community in a 

safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 

along their faith journey. 

Core Values 

Discipleship • Hospitality 

Serving • Worship 

1913 Ritter Drive • Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 
573-335-7667 • Fax 573-335-0034 • www.svcape.com 

Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday - Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday and Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Confessions 
Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Connecting you to the child in need 

St. Vincent de Paul Church joined Care Portal in October 2019.  Care 
Portal is a ministry set up to meet the needs of children in our area.  It is 
an online platform in which immediate needs of children are submitted by 
caseworkers and can be viewed by churches and other caring individuals 
who want to help. Since our parish joined Care Portal last fall, we have met 
multiple needs in our community and surrounding communities. 
Individuals from St. Vincent Parish have donated items such as car seats, 
clothing, furniture, bedding, fire extinguishers, and bus passes, just to 
name a few.  We have served over 23 children. In an effort to share more 
about the ministry, answer questions and clarify processes, we will be 
having an informational meeting on Monday, February 10, at 
6:30 p.m. in church.  We welcome current Care Portal team members 
as well as those who may be interested in joining the ministry.  If you have 
questions, feel free to contact Ann Schnurbusch at 270-0137, Lisa 
Seabaugh at 450-6248, Angie Grimm at 382-3302 or Debbie Baumgart at 
579-6025.  

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
CarePortal Team  

Mirror Subscription Renewal Weekend 
This weekend, February 8 - 9, is set aside to renew your subscription to the 
diocesan newspaper, The Mirror. The cost is $14 for a year for bi-weekly 
print issues or you can receive The Mirror digitally through your email! 
(Please contact the parish office for more information.) There is an 
envelope in your packet of contribution envelopes or you can pay through 
your Faith Direct account. Your Mirror payment is greatly 
appreciated. It is a policy of the Diocese that all families have 
an opportunity to receive The Mirror. Thank you for your support 
of the diocesan newspaper’s ministry. 



Virtus Sessions 
The VIRTUS Protecting God’s Children is the adult safe-environment 
program being offered by the Diocese of Springfield-Cape. The Diocese 
requires all adult employees and volunteers who have substantial contact 
with children to attend. Upcoming sessions include:  
 Monday, February 10, 6:30 p.m., St. Vincent de Paul, Cape 
 Saturday, March 7, 9:00 a.m., St. Vincent de Paul Parish, Cape 

Check availability for additional dates/locations on the VIRTUS website. 
To attend a seminar you must pre-register with your full legal name. Pre-
registration is necessary: Go to www.virtusonline.org and click on the 
yellow link labeled ‘Registration’ (you may either view a list of sessions or 
begin the registration process). To register for a specific session, select 
‘Begin the Registration Process’. From the pulldown menu, select 
‘Springfield-Cape Girardeau’. Follow the online prompts, completing the 
Code of Conduct and your information for a background screening. 

Secular Franciscan Order 
Second Sunday of Each Month • 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
Saint Francis Medical Center • St. Agatha Room 

The Secular Franciscan Order is laity following the Rule St. Francis 
wrote, approved by the Pope, to support one another in living a simplified 
life - from Gospel to Life from Life to Gospel.  Come and see!  Contact 
Anita Tygett at 573-335-1538. 

Parish Office  
contactus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Rick Jones, Pastor 
Stvcapepadre@gmail.com / 573-335-7667 

Father Brian Straus 
Assoc. Pastor/Sacramental Priest for CCM, SEMO University 
fatherbrian@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Robbie Huff 
Head of Schools, St. Vincent de Paul, Perryville 
robhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Mark Kiblinger 
Coordinator of Stewardship and RCIA  
mkiblinger@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Deacon Thomas Schumer 
Director of CCM, SEMO University  
deacontom@ccmin.org / 573-335-7667 

Kay Glastetter 
Principal of St. Vincent DePaul Parish Grade School  
kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-334-9594 

Kathy Hotop Raines, Director of Religious Education 
kraines@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-335-7667 

Rose Huff, Bulletin Editor/Administrative Asst. 
rhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Lenny Kuper, Music Coordinator  
lennykuper@notredamecape.org / 573-335-7667 

Jeffrey Lloyd, Maintenance Supervisor 
jlloyd@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Beverly McMeel, Accounting Clerk/Administrative Asst. 
bmcmeel@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Cheryl Oberhaus, Director of Parish Finance  
coberhaus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

Debbie Wells, Receptionist 
dwells@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

February 9, 2020 

n the first reading, Isaiah urges us in the name of the Lord to feed the 
hungry, shelter the homeless, and clothe the naked. If we do so, he assures 
us, the Lord will bear and answer our cries for help in time of need. 

 • Mass Intentions • 
Monday, February 10 St. Scholastica 
 6:30 am Ruth Dambach  

Tuesday, February 11 Our Lady of Lourdes 
 6:30 am Guadalupe Castorena  

Wednesday, February 12  
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Glennon Welker Family 
 5:15 pm Mary Christoff  

Thursday, February 13 
 6:30 am Hannah Todt  
 8:00 am Leon and Bernice Jansen  

Friday, February 14 Sts. Cyril and Methodius 
 6:30 am Jim Cathcart Family (living) 
 8:00 am Paul and Mildred Ford  

Saturday, February 15 
  6:30 am Poor Souls in Purgatory  
 5:00 pm Lou Hannaford 

Sunday, February 16  
Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Richard Geringer  
 9:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Leon Jansen and Paul Ford Families 
 10:45 am A.B. and Judy Miller  
 3:00 pm St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 
 (Bilingual) 

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember Hugh Protzel, the sick, the 
hospitalized, the homebound, and those who care 
for them. 
  

I 

21st Annual St. Louis Marian Conference 

Discipleship 
Friday - Sunday, February 14 - 16, 2020 

Renaissance St. Louis Airport Hotel 
Registration $40 ($50 after January 31 and at door) 

To register for the conference, call 636-586-1895, 314-401-1707 
or to print a registration form, go to 

http://www.stlmarianconference.net/registration.html. 
(Special hotel rates are $89 + tax per night)  

To carpool/share room, call Frances at 573-225-7872. 

Ultreya 
Ultreya will be held at St. Ambrose Parish, Chaffee, on Saturday, February 
15. Morning prayers will be prayed in the Church at 9:00 a.m. followed by 
grouping, refreshments, and socializing in the parish center. St. Joseph/St. 
Augustine Cursillistas will host this event. Don’t forget to bring a friend!  

Bake Sale 
St. Gerard Circle (SGC) will host a bake sale next weekend, 

February 15 - 16, after Masses. Proceeds will be used to 
support local mothers and mothers abroad. Yummy baked 
goods will be available for a donation. Thank you in 

advance for your generosity and God’s blessings from 
the mothers of SGC. 

http://www.virtus.org
tel:+16365861895
tel:+13144011707


St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic 

faith. The next class is scheduled for Sunday, February 16, 
at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room. Please 
contact the parish office to register for the class and to fill out a 
baptismal registration form. 

 • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, February 10 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society  

 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 6:30 pm Virtus 

 6:30 pm Care Portal  

 7:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

Tuesday, February 11 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

Wednesday, February 12 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

 9:00 am Mass at Veterans Home 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 4:00 pm Centering Prayer 

 5:45 pm PSR 

 6:00 pm Wednesday Evening Bible Study 

 6:30 pm Faith Enrichment - Tim Francis 

 6:30 pm RCIA 

Thursday, February 13 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 6:30 pm Faith Enrichment - Tim Francis 

Friday, February 14 
 9:00 am Friday Morning Bible Study 

Saturday, February 15 
 7:00 am Men’s Cursillo Group 

 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 am - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Confession 

 6:00 pm St. Gerard Circle Bake Sale 

Sunday, February 16 
 8:30 am St. Gerard Circle Bake Sale 

 9:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

 4:30 pm Confirmation Prep (High School) 

 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

Readings - February 16, 2020 

Sirach 15:15-20  1 Corinthians 2:6-10 
Matthew 5:17-37 

Collection - February 2, 2020 

 Collection  $ 29,431.85 

 E-Tithing  $ 472.00 

 Total  $ 29,903.85 

 Weekly Budget  $ 31,450.00

 Year-to-date Difference  $ 40,674.15 

May She Rest in Peace  
Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Helen Hannaford, sister-in-law of Kathryn Hannaford. 

May she and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

St. Gerard Circle 
All mothers of the parish are invited to attend these upcoming events 
through St. Gerard Circle. Please look at the Facebook page for more 
information or contact Bridget Wengert at 816-805-3707. 

 Group Meeting, Thursday, February 20, 6:45 p.m. 
 The speaker will be Mike Giasi from the Vincentian Marian Youth. Mr. 

Giasi will speak on “Marian Devotion." 

 Group Meeting, Thursday, March 19, 6:45 p.m. 
 The speaker will be Fr. Brian and he will speak on “Understanding the 

Authority of the Catholic Church.” 

 Lenten Retreat, Saturday, March 21, 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 
 The group will travel to The Shrine of the Miraculous Medal in Perryville, 

Missouri, to hear Deacon Rob speak about prayer. The day will include a 
tour of the campus, a visit to the gift shop, and time for individual 
prayer. Breakfast and lunch will be provided.  

 More information will be coming soon about the Lenten book club. The 
group will read the book Twelve Little Ways to Transform Your Heart 
by Susan Muto.  Contact Theresa Walck for more information. 

Fundraiser Breakfast 
K of C Council #11205 will be sponsoring an all-you-can-east breakfast 
next Sunday, February 16, from 8:00 - 11:00 a.m. in the parish center. The 
menu includes biscuits and gravy, French toast, sausage and eggs.  
Donations will be accepted. Proceeds will benefit Missouri Right to Life. 

Men’s Association Fish Fry Kick Off 
All men of the parish are invited to the 2020 Pre-Fish Fry Dinner and Meeting 
on Monday, February 17. Join the fun as the men dust off recipes, heat the 
fryers, mix slaw and share an evening of great food and fellowship! Dinner will 
be served at 6:00 p.m. in the parish center (school gym)! Come prepared to 
sign up to help with the upcoming Lenten meals.  Weekly Fish Fries will 
begin February 28! 

End of year contribution statements have been prepared 
and mailed. If you have not received yours, please contact the 
parish office at 573-335-7667. 

http://www.southcentralvmy.us/?fbclid=IwAR2ssC8mtceGwYpZqUTQPPZJYvx9di4n-QwOFOf0EuK123PTfs7vViIaw14


If you would like to take up the offertory 

gifts at one of the weekend Masses in the 

upcoming months, please contact Debbie 

Wells at the parish office or email her at 

stvincentcares@gmail.com. 

IS CATHERINE’S CUPBOARD 
ON YOUR GROCERY LIST? 

February 9, 2020 

 • Ministries • 

Saturday, February 15  5:00 p.m.  

Servers Vita Galati, Charlie West, Elle West 

Lectors Virginia Sander, Barb McKeon 

Eucharistic  Cody Bunger, Judy Hanschen,  
Ministers Mike Hanschen, Ken Kiefer, 
 Kevin McMeel, Tedd Powers, 
 Shane Sinn, Neal Tanner, Jim Welk, 
 Volunteer 

Sacristans Judy Heuring, Gene Heuring 

Hospitality Jill Bruenderman, Judy Cantoni, 
 Phil Cantoni, Volunteers 

Musician Tom Wencewicz 

Sunday, February 16  7:30 a.m.  

Servers Donna Kielhofner, Kandee Oliver, 
 Emmett Pfeifer  

Lectors Gail Overbey, Addie Cook 

Eucharistic  Del Elfrink, Mary Higgins, Tom Higgins, 
Ministers Chip Janet, Becky Lively, Gary Lively 

Sacristans Jan Kelley, Vince Kelley 

Hospitality Millie Hinkle, Robert Janota, Volunteers 

Musicians Lenny Kuper, Marlene Glenn, 
 Jane Schnurbusch, Bailey Schnurbusch 

Sunday, February 16  9:00 a.m.  

Servers Kyle Boehme, Lillian Michael, Volunteer 

Lectors Karen Roggow, Trent Summers 

Eucharistic  Peggy Berryhill, Beverly Brown,   
Ministers Rhonda Cuba, Rick Cuba, Alan Essner, 
 Denise Essner, Ben Pfau, Monica Pfau, 
 Ginny Wene, Sue Wibbenmeyer 

Sacristans Katie Michael, Robert Michael 

Hospitality Bridget Ringstaff, Lindsey Ringstaff,  
 Logan Ringstaff, Volunteers 

Musicians Parish Choir 

Sunday, February 16  10:45 a.m.  

Servers Abby Martin, Loralei Martin,  
 Nicholas Stasik 

Lectors Terri Martin, Cindy Heischmidt 

Eucharistic  Allan DeYong, Calvin Garner, 
Ministers Mary Gosche, Chris Janet, Jill Janet, 
 Vicki Kirn, Staphen Slaten, Anita Tygett, 
 Volunteers 

Sacristans Sara Cook, Tom Cook 

Hospitality Katie Bunselmeyer, Maria Gates,  
 Jessie Renick, Becky Talley, Kent Talley, 
 Allen Toole, Anita Toole, Volunteer 

Musicians Teresa Maurer, Lenny Kuper 

Small Group Options 
Getting More Out of Lent (Word Among Us press).  [Booklet] 
If your group wants mostly discussion, this may be your pick.  Getting 

More Out of Lent is a light and easy, but thought-provoking, 
discussion guide to immersion in God’s Love, God’s Word, 
Healing, Forgiveness and Salvation. 5 sessions 
Preview booklet at: https://bookstore.wau.org/Getting-More-
Out-of-Lent-P345.aspx 

Opening the Word on formed.org [Video and Discussion] series 
Back by popular demand, Opening the Word is a preview into the 
Sunday Scripture readings. Using video and discussion/reflection 
questions, participants gain further insight into the Sunday readings and 
apply take-aways to everyday life.  Former participants said they got much 
more out of the Liturgy of the Word after being involved in an Opening 
the Word small group. 8 or more sessions  
Preview program at www.formed.org→browse→Opening the Word 

Rediscover the Saints (Dynamic Catholic) [Book] by Matthew Kelly. 
Not your “typical” book of Saints!  If your group wants easy reading, good 

discussion questions, everyday life application, learning about 
real people who have impacted the world over the centuries, 
this is your choice.  Rediscover the Saints books were gifted 
to the parish at Christmas – perhaps now is the time to open 
the book and see what is inside your gift!  Small groups will 
cover a few short chapters each week and use a discussion 

guide coupled with optional videos. 8-9 sessions 
Preview book at: https://dynamiccatholic.com/rediscover-the-saints-
hardcover 

We Pray:  Living in God’s Presence [Book] by Fr. Oscar Lukefahr 
Could you use a “primer on prayer”?  Could your prayer life use a boost? 
Would you like a better understanding of how to have conversation with 

God and develop a closer relationship with Jesus? In his 
humorous and easy-to-read style, Fr. Lukefahr walks the 
reader through the various ways God speaks to us and we 
speak to God.  Groups will read one chapter a week and use 
Fr. Luke’s discussion/reflection questions.  8-9 sessions 
Preview book at:  www.amazon.com 

Conversion:  Following the Call of Christ [video and workbook] 
by Bishop Robert Barron 
Are you a Bishop Robert Barron fan?  Is your group interested in looking 
deeper into scripture?  Conversion takes the participant into six stories 
from the Gospel of John to show how encounters with Jesus are life 
changing.  “Conversion is not just a one-time event, but an ever-deepening 
process of growing closer to Jesus until we are finally and fully united 
with him and his will (Conversion study guide p.1).”  At each session, 
participants view an 18-20 minute video and complete workbook questions 
for understanding and application. 7 sessions 
Preview at https://www.wordonfire.org/study-programs/conversion/ 

Become Part of a Small Group! 
Small Discipleship Groups resume the week of February 23.  Small groups are 
8-10 people who meet weekly, either in a group member’s home or at the 
parish. You may stay with your group from the fall season or start with a new 
group.  If you did not participate last fall and wish to try a small group, form a 
group of friends and acquaintances, or just register as an individual. 
All registrations are grouped according to your choice of program and 
preference for meeting time. For more information on the five programs 
offered this season, and to register as an individual or a group, go to the 
parish website: https://svcape.com/discipleship. Whether your group is 
continuing from fall or you are a new group, all are asked to register. 
Deadline for registration is Monday, February 10. 

https://bookstore.wau.org/Getting-More-Out-of-Lent-P345.aspx
https://bookstore.wau.org/Getting-More-Out-of-Lent-P345.aspx
http://www.formed.org
https://dynamiccatholic.com/rediscover-the-saints-hardcover
https://dynamiccatholic.com/rediscover-the-saints-hardcover
http://www.amazon.com
https://www.wordonfire.org/study-programs/conversion/
https://svcape.com/discipleship






St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Youth Ministry News 
Diocesan Youth Conference (DYC) 
The Springfield-Cape Girardeau Diocesan Office of Youth Ministry invites all 
high school students to the DYC 2020 which will be held March 27-29, 2020 
in West Plains, Missouri! The theme this year is “RISE”. The keynote speakers 
for the conference will be Paul J. Kim, Carrie Ford, and “American Ninja 
Warrior” - Father Steven Gadberry. Also, the St. Vincent’s house band will be 
returning! Bishop Rice expects to be with the diocesan youth for the entire 
weekend, along with priests, deacons and seminarians. Stop by the parish 
office for a registration form. 

Ignite Youth Conference 
All 8th grade students are invited to attend the Ignite Youth Conference on 
Saturday, March 28, at the West Plains Civic Center in West Plains, 
Missouri. This one day event will begin at 10:00 a.m. and conclude after Mass 
with Bishop Rice at 5:00 p.m. Lunch is included. St. Vincent de Paul will have a 
chartered bus to go to the conference. To register, contact Father Rick. 

Celebrating the Sacraments 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 

office at least six months in advance. (If 
you have been married before, an annul-

ment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese 
con la oficina parroquial por lo menos 

con seis meses de antelación. (Si usted 

ha estado casado antes, una anulación 
del matrimonio puede necesitar ser he-

cha primero.) 
••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be regis-

tered in the parish for three months prior 

to the baptism. It is necessary to schedule 

baptismal preparation classes six weeks 

prior to your child’s baptism. Taking the 

baptism class prior to birth is encour-
aged! Contact Deacon Mark Kiblinger at 

the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 
en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 

antes de bautizar. También los padres 

tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 
de semana. La clase de preparación para 

el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 

cada último lunes del mes. Favor de co-
municarse con Padre Rick una semana 

antes al 573-335-7667.  
••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated Reli-

gious Life: Would you like to talk about 

how to be a Priest, Permanent Deacon, 
Religious Brother or Religious Sister? 

Come to a gathering on the last Thursday 

of each month for snacks and discussion 
about this way of life. For more infor-

mation, call Father Rick at the parish 

office (573-335-7667) or email him at 
stvcapepadre@gmail.com.  

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa con-

sagrada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo 
ser sacerdote, diácono permanente, her-

mano religioso o hermana religiosa? Ven 

a una reunión el último Jueves de cada 
mes para algunos bocadillos y discusión 

sobre esta forma de vida. Para más infor-

mación, llame al Padre Rick en la oficina 
parroquial (573-335-7667) o stvcapepa-

dre@gmail.com. 
••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 

to the hospital for a planned surgery, 

please call the parish office so this Sacra-
ment can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va 

al hospital para una cirugía planificada, 
por favor llame a la oficina parroquial 

para que este Sacramento pueda ser cele-

brado con usted. 

Totus Tuus 
Totus Tuus (Latin for “Totally Yours”) is a summer Catholic youth program, for 
grades 1 - 12, dedicated to sharing the Gospel and promoting the Catholic faith 
through evangelization, catechesis, Christian witness, and Eucharistic worship. 
A team of energetic young adults will lead the children of the parish in games, 
skits, lessons, prayer, discussions, and more! This program is similar to 
Vacation Bible School.  Totus Tuus is concerned not only with teaching faith, 
but also igniting the hearts of young people!  

This year’s Totus Tuus program will be held June 14 - 19, 2020. Students in 
grades 1 - 6 will meet Monday - Friday from 8:30 a.m. -2:00 
p.m. Students in grades 7 - 12 will meet 7:00 - 9:15 p.m. 
Sunday - Thursday. Information cards are available in the 
gathering area on the bulletin board. You can also register 
and pay online by scanning the QR Code on this 
page.  Space is limited - sign up early!    

mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com


BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

573-335-5700 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

  

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

Phone: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070  ·   1704 BROADWAY 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420       www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

  

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

Ahrens 
Appraisal 

Service 
Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

GENTLE METHODS  TRUSTED EXPERIENCE  SATISFIED PATIENTS 

J.P. Arpin, D.D.S.  573-334-3131  

Stan Irwin, AAMS 
Financial Advisor 

839 N. Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

573-335-8274 
www.edwardjones.com 

Making Sense of Investing 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

& cremation service 
829 N. West End Blvd., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
573-335-3223                        www.crainsonline.com 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

573-803-3353 

ARCHITECTURE 

2044 BROADWAY STREET 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI 63701 

PH:   573-339-1473 • FAX: 573-339-1483 

e-mail: blakemalone@sbcglobal.net 

Please support these fine advertisers!!! 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

